
Attention: Committee Secretary 
 
It is our (Tasmanian Agricultural Productivity Group) understanding that your Committee is 
considering the Ag-Vet Chemicals Legislation Amendment (Removing Re-approval & Re-
registration) Bill 2014 and that stakeholder submissions and other commentary are being 
received up to Friday 18 April. 
Our Board wish to take this opportunity to re-affirm our previous submission/s on this matter. 
Many of our member companies are also affiliated with CropLife Australia and our Board 
have reviewed this group's current submission to your committee.  
We therefore wish to further advise that we are in complete accord with CropLife's position 
on this matter and request that our support be recorded as such. 
The opportunity to comment on this matter is appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Terry Brient 
Executive Officer 
TAPG  
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